
Jeffrey A. Iveson 
Water Commissioner, Village of Delanson 

1797 Main St., PO Box 235 
Delanson, New York 12053 

 
 

Period of April 1, 2018 – April 30, 2018 
 

 
Total Amount of Water Used per Period:                                    1,042,000 gals. 
Average Amount of Water Used per Day:                                        35,000 gals. 

Total Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Period:                                23.75 gals. 
Average Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Day:                                   .79 gals. 

 
 
 

Wednesday, April 4, 2018: 
 * Received email from Mike Walpole regarding the status of items to be 
    completed on DCS project 

 
Thursday, April 5, 2018: 

 * Contacted Joe Coppolo regarding finished water turbidity meter and 
    chart recorder paper 
 * Sent monthly operational reports to Schenectady Co. DOH 

 
Monday, April 9, 2018: 

 * Attended Village Board meeting 
 * Received call from Scot Tetrault regarding shutting off his water 
 *  Email from Mike Walpole about DCS project 

 
Tuesday, April 10, 2018: 
 * Located shut off at Scot Tetrault’s 

 
Wednesday, April 11. 2018: 

 * Checked valve at Scot Tetrault’s to verify that it was operational 
 * Called Jack Halstuch concerning the status of the AWQR 
 * Called Scot Tetrault to schedule time for his water to be shut off 

 * Received text from Gayle that a sub-contractor on the DCS project 
    was drawing water from the hydrant 

 
Thursday, April 12, 2018: 
 * Shut off water at Scot Tetrault’s after work 

 * Then met with Mike Walpole at DCS to inspect water main capping.      
    (Gayle will notify residents in the area to expect interruptions in  
    service) 



Friday, April 13, 2018{ 
 * Forwarded email to Isabelle regarding questions from new owner of  

    299 Thousand Acre Rd to Isabelle 
 * Responded to mark out request for Scotch ridge Rd for hidden pet fence 

 
Monday, April 16, 2018: 
 * Steve and I cleaned filter bed #2 

 
 
Wednesday, April 18, 2018: 

 * Met Joe Coppolo at the plant.  He conducted circuit tests and replaced 
    bulb on finished water turbidity meter and it is operational.  He also 

    supplied us with three boxes of chart recorder disks. 
 
Thursday, April 19, 2018: 

 * Steve and I cleaned filter bed #1 
 

Tuesday, April 24, 2018: 
 * Sent monthly bacti sample to JH Consulting 
 

Wednesday, April 25, 2018: 
 * Steve and I attended a class toward license recertification 
 * Message from Gayle that she had had complaints of low water pressure 

    from Lynn O’Rourke and the Ryders.  Went to Ryders, and they said  
    their pressure was fine.  Went to O’Rourke’s and discussed potential 

    issues within her home that might contribute to low pressure issues  
    with her plumber 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

THIS IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROGRAM.  DISCRIMINATION IS PROHIBITED BY 
FEDERAL LAW.  COMPLAINTS OF DISCRIMINATION MAY BE FILED WITH USDA 

DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF CIVIL RIGHTS, ROOM 326W, WHITTEN BUILDING, 14TH & 

INDEPENDENCE AVE. S.W., WASHINGTON, D.C.  202500410  (518) 895-2199  TDD# 1-

800-662-1220 


